
From: Jenny Quick <> 
Sent: 29 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos 
 
Good afternoon 
 
I was part of the planning and design community when we gathered countless ideas 
in post it notes and collated these together into what became the most inspiring 
concept for the Town. It was a process of the utmost integrity and led by what we, 
the inhabitants believed in and wanted. 
 
It will be an absolute travesty if this is sabotaged and ripped away from us by a 
coprporate model that professes that "what is being planned will be a pleasant 
surprise " ( I quote from one of the meetings about the Saputo bid) 
Transparency was one of the things that was trustworthy about the Atmos process. 
 
The visions, dreams and ideas came from one of the most richly rewarding and 
comprehensive creative process it has ever been my pleasure to witness and to be 
involved with. 
 
It is wonderful to think that with the possibility of the draft policy enshrining Atmos in 
the Totnes neighbourhood plan, we might see a pull back from losing all that 
potential. 
 
I sincerely hope with all my heart that this can go forward....I feel that the wellbeing 
and happiness of my later years will be greatly impacted by the outcome. 
 
Sincerely 
 
JQ 
Resident for over 30 years 


